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[ BOC MEMORANDUM, July 20, 1994 ]

REPORT OF ANOMALIES OF IPPF PERSONNEL

It has come to my attention that abuse and anomalies committed by personnel of
IPPF are not immediately reported to this office.

In this connection, you are directed to report all abuses and anomalies which
transpired in your area with dispatch and your action taken immediately after the
incident.

For strict compliance.
Adopted: 20 July 1994
(SGD) ATTY. VICENTE G. VINARAO

Major General PNP (Ret.)
Director
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